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CHRISTMAS CARDS
The Friends of St. Joseph’s (FOSJ) are organising a school Christmas card project with “Xmas4schools”.
The children are invited to produce a piece of artwork which can then be turned into a professionally
printed Christmas card (or other product) which parents can purchase.
£1 from the sale of each product will go back to the school.
The children will be bringing home a letter with further details
and a design sheet for their drawings this week.
Once they have completed their design and you have filled in the details on the reverse of it,
please return the sheet to school via your child’s bookbag. The deadline is Thursday 2nd November.




